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February 11, 2020 

Mr. Kent A. Chandler, Esq. 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 

Re: Case No. 2019-00041 
 Investigation Into Excessive Water Loss By Kentucky’s Jurisdictional Water Utilities 

Dear Mr. Chandler: 

In its Order of November 22, 2019 in the above referenced case, the Kentucky Public 
Service Commission directed Big Sandy Water District to perform a “comprehensive water audit” 
no later than May 22, 2020.  The Commission, however, did not define “comprehensive water 
audit” or specify the methodology to be used to conduct such audit.   

Big Sandy Water District respectfully requests that Commission Staff advise in writing of 
the methodology and standards that the Commission requires for the performance of the 
comprehensive water audit.  Given the time requirements set forth in the Commission’s Order 
for completion of the comprehensive water audit, Big Sandy Water District further requests that 
priority be given to responding to this inquiry. 

Sincerely, 
 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
 
 
 
Gerald E. Wuetcher 
Counsel for Big Sandy Water District 

GEW 
 
Cc: Teresa Brown 
 Sisler-Maggard Engineering, PLLC 


